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September 13, 1984

Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.~S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket 50-156, License R-74

Dear Sir:

We hereby report a failure to submit DOE /NRC Forms 742 and 742C within thirty days
after the period ending 31 March 1984 as required by 10 CFR 50.53.

We discovered the ommission of the required reports on September 10, 1984, and
the reports were immediately prepared and submitted the same day.

Very truly yours,

.;-

. J. Cashwell
Reactor Director

XC: Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

8409260177 e40913
PDR ADOCK 05000156H ggpyg

90 !
.. .


